Most Immediate

No0.20-01/2012-FC-II
Government of India
Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food & Public Distribution
(Department of Food & public Distribution)

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the - | October, 2014

To,
The Chairman and Managing Director,
Food Corporation of India,
16-20,Barakhamba Lane,
New Delhi.

Subject:- Cancellation of unsanctioned capacity under PEG scheme.

Sir,

In partial modification of this Department’s letter of even no. dated
19™ /20t August, 2014‘relating to cancellation of unsanctioned capacity
under PEG scheme I am directed to say that the cancelled capacity in
respect of Chhattlsgarh State may please be treated as 370 MT instead of
1800 MT.

2. This issue with the approval of Hon,ble Minister of (CA,F&PD).

Yours faithfully,

%o A\

(INDERDEEP KANDWAL)
UNDER SECRETARY TO THE GOVT.OF INDIA
TEL.NO.23384448

Copy to:-General Manager (S&C), FCI -
16-20, Barakhamba Lane,
New Delhi.



